St. Leon ACYOA Jrs.

CHOCOLATES
FROM ARMENIA
ARE BACK!

Sunday, May 14th , 2023
Sale will take place immediately after
| church
£ in Abajian Hall

Quantities are limited so please pre-
order by scanning the QR Code.

Proceeds from this sale will be used
to help renovate the ACYOA Room!!

For more info: youthdirector@stleon.org



